Steven SeEe

From: Quinn Reilly <quinnreillyl@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 5:03 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; repbaginski@rilegislature.gov;
policasteogroup@gmail.com

Subject: Support of Bill H5351

Dear Clerk Steve Sepe,

My name is Quinn Reilly, and | am a former employee of Citrine Aesthetics Med Spa in Cumberland, Rhode Island.
During my time there, | had the privilege of working alongside a highly trained and skilled nurse and nurse practitioner
who are dedicated 1o their profession.

I am writing in strong support of Bill H5351, which would allow these practitioners to continue providing the
exceptional care they are trained to deliver. Their commitment to safety and quality is paramount—values that are
essential to all specialties of nursing practice.

Please support this bill to ensure they can continue offering these valuable services and keeb their business thriving.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Quinn Reilly
9 Theater Road, Cumberland Rhode Island 02864
401-659-5022



